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Gatwick offers nothing more than to ‘monitor’ air quality. This is not acceptable; air quality standards must be legally
binding in the DCO. Gatwick must not be allowed to have it in the local authority agreement, known as a 106. Air quality
standards are rising, so the DCO should have stringent mandatory targets that must be met by the airport with 2
runways.
I support the 0.5 decibel reduction every year in the noise envelope, as proposed by PINS (proposed at ISH9). If Gatwick
disagrees, then they obviously don’t believe that aircraft will get quieter as detailed in Environmental Statement Addendum
Updated Central Case Aircraft Fleet Report Book 5 May 2024. 
There should be a night ban.


